POLICE ORDER No. 62

The Inspector-General regrets to find that inspite of the instructions contained in this office Memo. No. 4948(12)-A., dated the 1st April 1947, some Superintendents of Police are still in the habit of writing the words "See S. B." in the Confidential Character Rolls instead of recording a clear and specific opinion on the officer's character and abilities as required in P. M. Rule, 924.

> 2. As such entries in Confidential Character Rolls are meaningless and result in great confusion to the members of the Selection Boards, the attention of the Superintendents of Police is again drawn to the rule which requires that the entries in Confidential Character Rolls should always be clear and specific.

Manual reference

Rule 924

(Previous Police Order Reference No. 3 of 1950)